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Oranga Tamariki review the pay bands annually and may, if appropriate, increase the 
value of steps within some pay bands. This is dependent on several factors, including but 
not limited to, affordability, government expectations, salary survey data, and negotiations 
with unions. 

Oranga Tamariki intends to make the information contained in this letter available to the 
wider public shortly. We will do this by publishing this letter on our website. Your personal 
details will be deleted and we will not publish any information that would identify you as 
the person who requested the information. 

I trust the information provided is of assistance.  Should you have any concerns with this 
response, I would encourage you to raise these concerns with us directly at 
OIA Requests@ot.govt.nz.  Alternatively, you are advised of your right to also raise any 
concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by 
contacting them on 0800 802 602.  

Nāku noa, nā 

Julie Miller 
General Manager, Monitoring and External Relationships 




